
Allen, Meredith 

4/13/2011 9:28:49 AM
'andrew.schwartz@cpuc.ca.gov' (andrew.schwartz@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: SVTC

Hi Andy,

Not yet. They are still working on whether they can revise their business plan, I will let you 
know as soon as we have new information.

On the biomass QFs, I checked with our guys and SCE only has about 3 contracts and we've 
heard that they may require them to bid in RPS RFO. Given the much lower volumes for SCE 
and their different situation, at this point, I don't think it will be productive to include SCE in 
creating the template. I will confirm with Brian when he returns. Should we wait to schedule a 
meeting until you are back in the office?

Have a great trip! I had hoped to go but need to be in DC through tomorrow.

Thanks,
Meredith

From: Schwartz, Andrew [mailto:andrew.schwartz@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 13, 2011 09:20 AM 
To: Alien, Meredith
Subject: SVTC

Hi,
Meredith,

Any more word from
the SVTC folks re- feasibility of moving forward given the size of the award 
from DOE?

Thanks,
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Andrew Schwartz

Supervisor - Climate Strategies

Energy Division

California Public Utilities 
Commission

505 Van Ness Ave.

San Francisco, CA 94102

Tel: 415.703.5131

Email: 3s2@cpuc.c3.gov
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